
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Skipton                                   Term 1 2024-2025              Topic: Wonderful Me! 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

What a busy term we have had! 

 

In literacy we have focused on the story 

of the Enormous Turnip. The class have 

listened to the story, dramatised the story, 

re-written it as a class with our own twist 

of Nick being the old man and Emma as 

the old Women! We have also taken part 

in some hot seating, and have been 

news reporters at the site of this enormous 

turnip! The class also visit the school library 

and been focusing on accessing the 

books and listening to stories 1:1, in small 

groups or independently.  

 

In Maths we have been focusing on 

number. Emma has played lots of tricks 

on us muddling up the class number line 

and we have had to problem solve the 

mistakes. Focusing on number order, rote 

counting and counting quantises, 

including quantises you cannot touch; 

someone skipping or jumping. We have 

begun moving onto addition and 

subtraction and focusing on number 

bonds, using a number line and using 

objects to support us.  

 

In our leisure and play times with have 

been focusing on our social skills, through 

role play, construction, fine motor skills, 

creative and messy play. For the first time 

last week we visited Cheieveley Play Park. 

All the staff were immensely proud of 

everyone at the park, how they played 

and the transitions to and from the bus.  

 

Through topic we have focused on 

ourselves and looked at our likes and 

dislikes. The class are thoroughly enjoying 

our new tool; Clicker and have been 

using the stories and sentence structure 

boards. The class have also looked at our 

senses; recognising smells and noises from 

round the home.  

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  25/10/24 

First day back: 4/11/24 

Cinema: 21/11/24 

Park Trips: Every Thursday weather 

permitting 
 


